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Tyra Money

From: Linda Wale 
Sent: 22 December 2020 10:33
To: Andrew Sierakowski
Subject: A29 Realignment Scheme.

 
Dear Sir, 
 
As a resident of Chantry Mead in Barnham I am dismayed at the prospect of this scheme 
running along the side of my property. It will destroy my view of the green space, it will 
pollute my lungs with petrol and diesel fumes and subject me to noise and light pollution.  
I have done my best to read and understand the ‘non technical’ details of the plan, and have 
read the reports written by some members of the community that do have a very good 
understanding of all the technical details and sadly it would appear that much of the technical 
information we were shown on the visual ‘Fly Through ‘ is very misleading. 
 It would seem that the noise mitigation barrier will be much higher than we were told, due 
to the new road being built on an embankment; the flood risk will be much higher, and it 
would seem that little regard has been paid to Good Practice, DMRB and Planning Policies. I 
am led to understand that SUDs standards are not being upheld, and that there is no 
certainty that the designed road drainage will be efficient. These are a fraction of the points 
raised that fall short. 
I also fail to understand how a a council can submit a planning application to themselves!  To 
the lay person this cannot be seen to be transparent, and will be viewed as underhand! 
 
Regards,  
Linda Wale. 
 
 
 
Sent from my iPad 




